							December 16, 2020

The governing body met in regular session at 7:30 p.m., December 16, 2020 in the council rom.  Mayor Joe Mitchell and council members Alice Lackey, Kylee Bergstrom, Mike Stallbaumer, Steve Bennett, Ray Shinn and Jim Mitchell were present.  Also present were City Administrator Matt Rehder, City Attorney Martin Mishler, Tami Haverkamp, Celene Holthaus, Cassidy Corby, Hannah Macke and Erin Toby and reporter Megan Deters.

Jim Mitchell moved and Mike Stallbaumer seconded a motion to approve the minutes of the December 2, 2020 regular council meeting.  Alice Lackey, Jim Mitchell, Mike Stallbaumer, Ray Shinn and Steve Bennett voted aye, while Kylee Bergstrom abstained as she was not in attendance at that meeting.

Erin Toby, Recreation Director was present to provide an update on the Basketball program for this year.  The school district approved usage of the gym for the program with some stipulations due to COVID.

Celene Haverkamp, Cassidy Corby and Hannah Macke were present to give a presentation on the SADD activities being held at the school and to request a SADD donation.  Jim Mitchell moved and Alice Lackey seconded a motion to give a $2500.00 donation to the SADD organization for 2020 - 2021.  All six voted aye.

At 7:42 p.m., Alice Lackey moved and Jim Mitchell seconded a motion to adjourn the meeting.  All six voted aye.
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